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EAST SIKKIM- 737103 

Accredited with NAAC 
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This is to inform all our students that the 

Reserve Bank of India (RBI) is commemorating 

its 90th anniversary this year. In this connection 

RBI is organizing a nation-wide quiz for college 

student pursuing under graduate at different 

levels. 

students. 

Interested students are directed to register 

their name on the RBI quiz in this website 

www.rbi.org.in. 

Dr. Iyatta M. Upreti 

NOTICE 

AlI the HODs and Faculties may kindly 

disseminate the information among our 

Principal 
Sikkim Govt. College, Burtuk. 

Phone no-03592-204019 
Dated: 28.08.2024 
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